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ZOOM Statewide Brain and Spinal 
Cord Injury Advisory Council  
PUBLIC HEARING ON UNMET NEEDS 

 

Date:                     Tuesday, May 18, 2021 

Time:       6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

 

The Brain and Spinal Cord Injury Advisory Council is seeking input 
from stakeholders (survivors, family members, caregivers, friends, 
services agencies) with respect to the unmet needs of individuals with 
brain and/or spinal cord injuries.   
 
Based upon the information gathered and as part of the Council’s 
statutory charge from the New Hampshire Legislature, the Council will 
subsequently submit a report to Governor Sununu and the Legislature 
that contains findings and recommendations on how NH can better  
meet the needs of individuals with brain and/or spinal cord injuries.   
  
We look forward to meeting you and learning about your questions 
and concerns.   
 

For additional information contact Ellen Edgerly at 603.834.9570 or e-
mail address Ellen@bianh.org.    

mailto:Ellen@bianh.org

